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Inspections: 

NMSHS fire safety inspection completed. 54 violations, 3 resolved during the inspection – reinspection scheduled for next 
month. Fire sprinkler and standpipe system in the works to being brought back to code. The riser is repaired and charged, 
awaiting final testing and 3rd party inspection. BVSD is on target for getting the project completed before the 2024-25 
school year as requested. 

NES fire safety inspection is scheduled for next week. I will also create a pre-plan while on site. 

Projects: 

First Due –  

Pre-plans: Pre-plan for NMSHS completed. We should look into running a training this summer for building familiarization 
and using the pre-plan tools. 

Just starting to work on the permitting module. Once First Due is notified and paperwork is finalized, NFPD can begin 
implementing other modules.  
  
Wildland Pre-Plans & CWPP Update –  

The CWPP group took the month of December off – meeting at the station in person for our first meeting of the year 
Wednesday (today). 

Other Activities: 

Met with Eldora, FS and Boulder County to discuss the patrol HQ plans and the fire requirements. 

Passed the Fire Inspector II exam. I will begin studying for the Plan Reviewer (III) test, and look to take a class to prepare. 

I will be attending the ICC meeting in Loveland the first week of March, and taking several classes. 

Completed fire investigation for a minor structure fire. Determined to be an electrical fire from a small appliance in the 
laundry room. 


